
 
 
April 12, 2023  
 

Update on the 2023 Season! 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Spokane Tribal Enterprises wanted to provide an update regarding the upcoming 2023 Season and 
provide some clarification regarding the on-going situation at the Two Rivers Resort Marina and 
RV Park, (“Resort”).  
 
First, the Resort will be open for the 2023 Season.  
 
Second, due to the landslide located near the dock we understand that you may have questions 
about your safety and access to the Resort. Please know that your safety is our number one 
priority, and we are taking all necessary steps to keep you and your guests safe.  These steps 
include closure of the boat ramp for launching purposes and no access to the picnic area south of 
the Spoko Station that overlooks the Marina. At this time, there is no imminent threat to your 
safety or property.  With this in mind, please ensure that you and your guests comply with any 
signage around areas that are restricted - this is for your safety.  
 
Third, we have heard some questions related to if the Resort were to have to close, would we get 
our money back? Spokane Tribal Enterprises wants to reassure you that in the unfortunate event 
of any closure at the Resort, you are entitled to a refund pursuant to our policies.  
 
Lastly, we want you to know that we continue to monitor the landslide situation closely and are 
actively looking for solutions. We will continue to keep you informed of any changes to the 
situation.  
 
We can’t wait to see you this 2023 Season!  
 
Spokane Tribal Enterprises  
 
 
 

Jesse R. Moss II 
Chief Operations Officer (COO) 
Spokane Tribe Enterprises 
Wellpinit Washington, 99040 


